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4th January, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Swimming – Spring Term 2019 
 

Years 5 and 6 will be having swimming lessons at the Empress Swimming Pool, Chatteris, this half term 

on a Friday, commencing Friday, 11th January for six sessions.   The dates are detailed below. 

 

Friday, 11th January 

Friday, 18th January 

Friday, 25th January 

Friday, 1st February 

Friday, 8th February 

Friday, 15th February 

 

The cost of swimming, this year, is £2.50 per session.  This can either be paid weekly or by a one-off 

payment of £15.00 at the beginning of the block of lessons.  This payment covers the hire of the coach, 

employment of a qualified swimming teacher and the hire of the pool.  There is now the facility to pay 

for swimming sessions on the Sims Agora online payment system.  Please speak to Mrs. Clarke in the 

School Office if you require further information about this. 

 

Please note that it is a health and safety requirement for all children to wear swimming hats and these 

can be purchased from the school office at a cost of 75p.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

N. Bayes (Mrs.) 

Deputy Headteacher 
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